
Grinchmas Party
Dear Parents, 

Our Christmas Party is scheduled for Wednesday, 
December 13th. The party will be from 11:45 to 12:45. The 
party will take place in our classroom, which has limited 
space. Due to these limitations, each student can have no 
more than two visitors. We ask that only adults join us for 
this event. 

Our party will be Grinchmas themed. Students are 
welcome to wear a Grinch themed outfit or their favorite 
Christmas pajamas to school on our party day. 

We kindly request each child to contribute $5.00 in 
cash. This will cover your child’s lunch and our 
party supplies. Please send this in by Friday, 
December 1st. 

At the party, students will participate in an 
ornament swap. Please send a kid-friendly, 
wrapped ornament no later than Friday, 
December 8th. Please place a name tag with your 
child’s name in the “from” section. This will help us 
keep track of who has brought in their ornament. 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Schrimsher & Mrs. Taubken


